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Wednesday, September 15, 2021 
 

The Coastline ROP Board of Trustees met for a special closed session meeting on 
Wednesday, September 15, 2021, via videoconference. 

 
A special meeting was conducted to discuss the hiring of a search firm for the position 
of superintendent with the following Coastline ROP board members and staff in 
attendance: 
 
Lauren Brooks, President 
Lynn Davis, Vice President 
Michelle Barto, Clerk 
Barbara Schulman, Member 
Diana Carey, Member 
Carol Hume, Coastline ROP Superintendent 
 
During the special meeting, no action was taken. 
 

         The next meeting of the Board of Trustees is a special closed session meeting 
scheduled for Thursday, September 23, 2021 at 8:15 a.m.  


